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Nothing about this sounds reasonable or right.  

It’s as if you are just allowing the homeless situation to take over the state without 

doing any real work to find solutions that aren’t detrimental to all citizens of the state 

of Oregon.  

Tourism is a financial windfall for Oregon but if there are no recreation facilities and 

campgrounds available, because citizens are living there, don’t expect visitors to 

come. 

Vote NO 


